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July 9, 2018 

Ontario Heritage Trust 
ATTN: Erin Semande, Provincial Heritage Registrar 
1 O Adelaide Street East 
Toronto ON MSC 1J3 

Dear Ms. Semande, 

THE CORPORATION OF 
THE TOWN OF PERTH 

80 Gore Street East 
Perth, Ontario K7H 1H9 

Phone: 613 267-3311 
Fax: 613 267-5635 

Re: Heritage Designation - Perth Gaol (Jail) - 62 Beckwith Street, Perth ON 

We have enclosed the Notice of Intention to Designate as well as the Heritage 
Designation By-law passed by the Council of the Town of Perth on June 26, 2018 in 
regards to the Perth Gaol (Jail) located at 62 Beckwith Street, Perth ON. 

Please don't hesitate to contact Shannon Baillon, Director of Community Services at 
613-267-3311 ext. 2227 or by email sbaillon@perth.ca if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Camille McCo eye 
Executive Assistant to the Clerk 

CC Shannon Baillon, Director of Community Services 

Encls. 

Aged~ Per~ff! 
www.perth.ca 



Notice of Intention to Designate 
62 Beckwith Street- Perth Gaol (Jail) 

Pursuant to the Provisions of the Ontario Heritage Act 
R.S.O. 1990 Section 29, Section 30.1(2) to (10) 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Perth intends to 
designate the Perth Gaol (Jail), located at 62 Beckwith Street, to be of historical 
significance. 

Any objections to the Intention to designate the Perth Gaol (Jail) must be submitted in 
writing, include the reason(s) for the objection(s), all relevant facts, and submit to the 
Town Clerk within thirty (30) days of the first publication of this Notice, being Thursday, 
April 5th, 2018. 

Further information is available upon request from the Director of Community Services at 
613-326-3123. 

Dated at Perth, Ontario this 
5th day of April, 2018 

Lauren Walton, Clerk, Town of Perth 
613-267-3311 ext. 2239 


